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Askin, Tim

From: Bruce Wydeven <bwydeven@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 5:01 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Lloyd Parks
Subject: 219 South 2nd Street
Attachments: CD A-400.pdf; CD A-401.pdf; RS CD A-400.pdf; RS CD A-401.pdf; IMG_0597.JPG

Milwaukee Historic Preservation 
Sorry for the delay in getting these items back to you from our meeting last Thursday. Below are the additional items 
that you have requested: 

•         The bottom of the glass in the north entry door to align with the window sills on the storefront. 
•         Add a small molding to the doors at the bottom of the glass that would resemble the window sills of the 

storefront. 
•         Revise the 2nd and 3rd floor windows to be 2 sashes rather than 3. 
•         Show a sketch of the new metal door in the back with the old wood pediment removed. A hollow metal door 

and frame are acceptable as we have it specified. 
•         Provide a photo of the back of the building. (West elevation.) 

The one item that I am still working on is to provide a detail of the 2nd and 3rd floor window. I am working with Bruce 
Petersen who is the Historic Specialist with Marvin Windows. They are developing details of these windows based on 
what is left of the original windows. I don’t expect to get anything back from him for a week or two. I will forward them 
on to you as soon as they come in. 
Please let me know if there is anything else I need to get you for the COA. Thanks for your patience. 
 
Bruce  Wydeven,  AIA 
WYDEVEN ARCHITECTS LLC 
P.O. Box 100378 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin   53210 

wydevenarchitects.com 
Telephone:   414-614-4677 
 


